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August 30, 2022 
 
DAMIEN DI VITTORIO 
COLUMBIA ENGINEERING AND SERVICES, INC. 
500 W 5TH STREET 
WINSTON-SALEM, NC  27101 
 
Dear DAMIEN DI VITTORIO: 
 
Subject: Approval as a Private Consulting Firm 
              Renewal Prequalification submitted 08/29/2022 
 
The information you submitted to the Department for approval as a Private Consulting Firm has 
been reviewed and your firm has been approved for the following disciplines: 
 
00126:INTERCHNG DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
00132:LANDSCAPE & STREETSCAPE DESIGN---BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN 
00201:RURAL RDWY DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
00269:URBAN RDWY DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
00270:UTILITY COORDINATION---UTILITIES 
00316:MULTI-USE TRAIL DESIGN, SURVEY & LAYOUT---BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN 
00433:TIER I-BASIC HYDROLOGIC & HYDRAULIC DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
00434:TIER II-COMPLETE HYDROLOGIC & HYDRAULIC DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
00467:LOW IMPACT DIV MANAGED RDWY DESIGN---TECHNICAL SERVICES 
 
The following disciplines have been rejected.  Please contact the unit which the codes are related to 
for reasons of rejection: 
                              https://www.ebs.nc.gov/VendorDirectory/default.html 
 
Accordingly, the Department considers your firm prequalified as a Private Consulting Firm until 
09/30/2023.  Your prequalification status for the above codes is valid for 3 years.  An annual 
renewal application is required and can be submitted 60 days prior to the expiration date.  Failure to 
renew or requalify will result in removal from our prequalified consultants’ list.   
 
If at any time prior to your next renewal date there is a change in any information for your firm, 
please proceed to the following website and submit a notice of change in your firm’s information:   
 
    https://apps.ncdot.gov/Vendor/Prequal/Login.aspx 
Sincerely, 
Jim McMellon, PE 
Prequalification Management 
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